



Revd Phillip J Gration Chaplain Email: phillip.gration@ellesmere.com

29th September 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Last year we extended our Harvest Collection to the senior school and this year I would again like to ask for your support in this matter. I have suggested to the students that we try and beat last year's 'can per student' average of less than one. Perhaps you could encourage your children to pick up a four pack of beans, or sweetcorn, or soup, or chilli ....

Students have been asked to bring in donations to school between Monday and Friday of next week in readiness for the Harvest Festival Eucharist on Monday 9<sup>th</sup> October.

We are hoping to collect **canned goods** which can be passed on to the Trestle Trust who do such good work providing food banks for those in poverty in the UK. If you would like to donate perishable goods, these will passed on to the Poor Clares in Ellesmere.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Fr Phillip

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com